DREAM BIG MORK HARD

Offering dance classes for Edgewood and surrounding areas since 2007

Does anyone else feel like 2020 dragged on FOREVER, and February was over in the blink of an eye? Anyway, welcome to March dance families! We are two months away from our Spring Show! This newsletter will cover what we've been doing in classes and give you some information as we head toward our final show.

I am so proud of all of the technique the dancers have been absorbing since January. They've been mastering their barre work, working drills for kicks, leaps, and turns, and putting together phrase work that will make its way into their pieces for the Spring Show. So much learning has been going on!

Grab Your Gear From Rivals!

This is a great time to check out our store at Rivals and pick up any gear you may need. For our spring performance, we won't be submitting an additional costume order. Instead, we'll use our studio gear for all of our dances! The Rivals website has marked all of the items that dancers 1st-12th grade will need. Dancers in the preschool/kindergarten classes will only be required to have a Green Studio t-shirt. Check out our store here!

Spring Show Dates and Formats

With a small adjustment from the last newsletter, I can announce that our <u>Spring Show will be held Saturday</u>, <u>May 1st at the Studio</u>. It will be a similar format to our Winter Show; however, more than one class will be in each performance block - allowing for more of a well-rounded show feel, while still keeping numbers in the building low to allow for social distancing. Mini Dress Rehearsals will take place during classes the week prior to our performance. Following our show, all of the dancers will have class parties during classes the next week to celebrate a fantastic year. Stay tuned for more details regarding the show in the weeks to come!

Summer Registration and the 2021-2022 Dance Year

Mark your calendars! Registration for our Summer Session will open up on April 1st! This summer, in addition to our Annual Rodeo Days camp, we'll also have a 6-session class throughout the summer focusing on Tricks, Turns, and Technique. Pre-registration for the 2021-2022 dance season will open up April 19th. For returning dance families who register prior to May 8th, the \$25 registration fee will be WAIVED.

Competition Team

Our Competition Team will make their debut at their first competition this season. March 26-28 they'll take the stage at Nexstar Dance Competition in Des Moines. Team members are Isabel Thurn, Mikayla Hiner, Chloe Everett, Abby Grawe, Cirra Cooksley, Ella Beyer, Pfeiffer Horns, Avery Meyer, Claire Hemann, Evie Thurn, Kaia Engelhardt, Rylee Augustine, Eden Hemann, and Elaina Brady. Good luck, dancers!

Thanks for reading dance families! As always, please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Keep Dancing, Miranda



Final Installment Tuition Payments Due:

March 1

NO CLASSES: Friday, March 5
ALL Accounts Current by: March 15
Summer Registration Opens: April 1
2021-2022 Registration Opens: April 19

Recital Week: April 26—May 1 Spring Show at the Studio: May 1 Class Parties/Final Class: May 3—7